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Voting in action - HNC  mock 
election 
Don’t forget that tomorrow (Thursday 
27 June) is HNC’s mock election day! 
Over the past few weeks you have been 
exploring what each of the major political 
parties is offering, and tomorrow is your 
opportunity to experience voting in 
action by casting your vote for the party 
you would choose.

This will reflect the full polling station 
experience, with a ballot paper for you 
to complete. Your ID will also be checked 
(via your membership badge), just as it 
will when you become eligible to vote. 
The Polling Station will be open from 
10am at the rear of the LRC. 

Will HNC vote in the same way as 
the nation will on 4 July? And will our 
students and staff beat the average voter 
turn out rate?  

Please come and have your say! When 
you return to HNC as a Year 13 student 
you’ll also be able to influence our 
chosen Charity of the Year when voting 
opens, as this will be selected via a 
democratic vote.

Global Pride Day
Tomorrow (Thursday 27 June) is also 
Global Pride Day! Don’t forget that we 
will be welcoming the Brunswick Centre 
to HNC, who will be handing out a range 
of Pride themed goodies out during 
lunch in the 
Junction. 

Come along 
and show 
your support 
for the 
LGBTQ+ 
community 
- share your 
pictures and 
comments 
with us by 
emailing news@huddnewcoll.ac.uk or 
tagging us @Huddnewcoll 
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Cyber savvy top tip 
Avoid the ads!

When using search engines in the 
browser please do not click on the 
first link you come to these are known 
as ‘sponsored links’ which can cause 
potential issues:

- Scammers/hackers can hijack these, 
and this can lead to inadvertent filtering 
blocks and potential malware attacks, 
they can also send false reporting to the 
Safeguarding team.
- Good practice is to scroll down a bit 
each time you search, and you won’t have 
to worry about supporting a scammer.
Often these links aren’t what you’re 
searching for anyway, or, if they are, they 
lead you to “deals” or other pages you’re 
not interested in

HNC ECHO IS OUT 
NOW 
The HNC Echo, our magazine for 
students, by students, is out now! Our 
future journlists have written a brilliant 
range of articles and features on topics 
from music and the Israel-Palestine 
conflict to mental health and body 
image. Make sure you check out the 
interview with HNC Principal Marcus 
for some surprising revelations. You 
can view the latest edition here 
https://tinyurl.com/579jukm6

Fancy writing for the Echo? Look out 
for the return of journalism in the new 
academic year! 
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Final chance to book
Fancy joining our university experience 
day? Bookings for 
this will close at 4pm 
today, Wednesday 
26 June - so if you’d 
like to go, make 
sure you book your 
spot (the link can be 
found in Teams) If you have already 
booked, you will receive your bespoke 
timetable and information about 
where your sessions take place by 
Friday afternoon. 

 

Know someone in Year 10? 
Please tell them about our Year 
10 Open Event on Wednesday 

10 July 


